
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to those of you who completed the OFSTED Parent View questionnaire. The results were very positive and I 
will share them with you over the coming weeks. We always welcome your feedback to enable us to make improvements 
for our children and families so please do get in touch if you want to share any concerns or suggestions. The OFSTED 
report will be published in approximately 30 days. 
 
We would love to welcome new children to our Lower Heath family. If you know of anyone who would like to come along to 
our next open afternoon, please can you share the poster below with them. Did you know that if you ‘love’ and ‘share’ 
Lower Heath posts on Facebook, our message spreads wider? The QR code for our Facebook page is below so we would 
be very grateful if you could spread the Lower Heath word! 
 
In addition to our school council, we now have our ‘One Voice’ representatives. They will be leading a wellbeing project 
through the year along with other schools in our trust. They all attended a launch day at Marches School and are brimming 
with ideas for their project.  Watch this space! 
 
Parent Reading workshops are being held next week – Mrs Thomas in the office will be calling you to find out which 
session is best for you. We do encourage all parents of children in Robin and Skylark classes to come along as I know you 
are all keen to support children with reading at home. We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, 3rd.  Contact Mrs 
Hipkins or Mrs Leighton if you would like further information. 
 
Census Day 
5th October is the school census day – a letter will be sent out to share more information about this. To ensure Lower 
Heath receives as much funding from central government as possible, please can you do your best to ensure your                                 
child is in school on this day. In addition, if children in Robin and Skylark classes have their free school meal on                                   
this day, this generates further funding.   
 
As always, thank you for your support!   
 
 
 

Friday, 29th September 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

WORSHIP  
This half term, we are focusing on the Christian value of 
HOPE. This week, we will think about what children hope will 
be different in the future. 
 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Evie and Isobel who have a 
birthday this week! 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Award 
winners, who are:  
 

 

• Parents’ Evening 1: 19th October 

• PD Day: 6th November 

• Parents’ Evening 2: 9th November 

• Lower Heath Open Afternoon: 14th November 

• Year 6 SATs workshop: 22nd November 

• Owl Class Assembly: 5th December 

• Kingfisher Class Assembly: 6th December 

• Skylark Class Assembly: 12th December 

• Robin Class Assembly: 13th December 

• Christmas Fair: 15th December 

• EYFS/KS1 Nativity: 19th December 

• KS2 Carol Service: 21st December 

• Break up: 22nd December 

Our ONE VOICE school improvement team! 

QR code for Lower 

Heath Facebook Page 


